Eric Gronlund

Dept. of Environment and Natural Resources
PMB 2020

Joe Foss Building

523 East Capitol Ave.

Pierre, SD 57501-3182

Dear Mr. Gronlund,

RECEIVED
MAR 15 2013

WATER RIGHTS
PROGRAM

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the water permits and discharge

for PowerTech, Inc., in Fall River and Custer County.

It saddens me that this is necessary and that the State of SD doesn’t appear to have
the wisdom and/or integrity to Investigate, regulate and reject such permits as did

Colorado and Virginia.

I have seen the Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Study submitted by
PowerTech and the NRC, and have read in its entirety the thirty two page testimony

in response submitted by Robert E. Moran, PhD.

Itis quite obvious that there is absolutely no way for PowerTech and/or
the NRC to substantiate claims that this can be done without risk to our water resources,
and the surrounding environment. Not to mention the sacrilege once again imposed

upon Native American sites in the area.

Please include my name as an intervener at the permit application hearing in October,

Sincerely,

Martin H. Meyer
102 S. Connor St.
Hot Springs, SD 57747

05577 0503
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Dear Mr. Gronlund,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the water permits and discharge

for PowerTech, Inc., in Fall River and Custer County.

It saddens me that this is necessary and that the State of SD doesn’t appear to have
the wisdom and/or integrity to investigate, regulate and reject such permits as did
Colorado and Virginia.

I have seen the Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Study submitted by
PowerTech and the NRC, and have read in its entirety the thirty two page testimony
in response submitted by Robert E. Moran, PhD.

It is quite obvious that there is absolutely no way for PowerTech and/or

the NRC to substantiate claims that this can be done without risk to our water resources,
and the surrounding environment. Not to mention the sacrilege once again imposed
upon Native American sites in the area.

Please include my name as an intervener at the permit application hearing in October.

Sinterely,

Elsa Meyer
102 S. Connor St
Hot Springs, SD 57747

LO55T7-008F



